
COVID-19 UPDATE

As an online business, we're fortunate that we're able to continue operating. We are following rules on 
distance and hygiene, and our couriers are operating a contactless service. We feel very fortunate that we 
can continue to send care packages on behalf of our customers and pay our (frankly brilliant) team without 
government funds.

If at any point we have to pause taking orders to ensure we can fulfil those in the system safely before 
receiving any more, we will keep you updated by clearly communicating across the website. We will also 
communicate this across our social channels.

Thank you for your continued support and we hope we all come out of the other side of this and can be 
together again soon. If you have any queries, please email us on info@dontbuyherflowers.com

(Founder of Don’t Buy Her Flowers)


